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Green Gold Minutes 
 
January 12, 2018  
 
The Green Gold Library System Directors met for a regular meeting at the Bossier Parish 
Library at 10:00AM on January 12, 2018.   
 
Present: John Tuggle, Deidre Fuqua, Vivian McCain, Beverly Hammett, Jessica McGrath, , 
Peggy Walls, and Heather McEntee.   
 
Absent: Sabine, Red River, Claiborne, DeSoto, and Winn.   
 
Visitors: Jim Pelton, Connie Ammons, Savannah Brown, Clara Anne Madison, and Mandi 
Johnson. 
 
President John Tuggle established a quorum and called the meeting to order at 10:02AM.  
 
There were no additions to the agenda and no audience comments. 
 
Upon motion by Beverly Hammett, seconded by Heather McEntee, the minutes of the September 
21, 2017, meeting were approved as e-mailed. 
 
Green Gold patron borrowing policies were discussed. No action taken.  
 
Jim Pelton distributed the Overdrive statistics, showing a 6%-8% overall growth in 2017 over the 
previous year.  
 
Members reported on their respective libraries. 
 
There being no further business, at 11:35AM Beverly Hammett made a motion to adjourn; it was 
seconded by Heather McEntee.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jessica McGrath 


